Minutes of the Heath MLPAC Meeting with WG&E and TriWire
November 3, 2020 at 2 pm

Present: MLPAC: Art Schwenger, Sheila Litchfield, Jan Carr, Margo Newton, and Ned Wolf;
WG&E: Joe Parda, Tom Kolek, Laura Dorman, and Rich Carnall;
TriWire: Jordan Hawes and Dave Loiko

Joe congratulated Sheila on getting the MLP Manager job at a critical time. Joe reviewed with
Jordan the progress in installing both strand and cable in FSA 02 and FSAS 01. Installing the 288
and 48 count cable will start tomorrow. Following the strand and cable will come MST’s
starting next week. The cable in FSA 02 may be laid out by 11/12.

Sheila asked whether there is anything we can do to move along TriWire’s use of a room in the
former school building. Jordan answered no.

Laura said we have 55 heading towards 65 sites for underground work. Joe said that
TriWire has 4 subcontractors for underground work.

Jordan left the meeting at 2:29 pm

Rich referred to his email of October 30%". They want to know whether their addresses are
matched up with the correct parcels. Sheila told him of corrections sent by the MLPAC earlier
that day.

Joe provided cost estimates for each of the 3 exceptional properties with the assumption that
the property owner digs the trench and buys and lays down conduit in the trench.

24 Vincent Rd. : $3689.82 with $700 to $800 more for the drop. Dave Loiko said he will stop by and
check with the property owner.

Sherman Drive: $7421.79 with 4 MST’s. Rich advised splitting up the cost based upon the distance
of each person’s place from Route 8A.

612 Route 8A: $5289.71 with $700 to $800 more for the drop.
Sheila confirmed with WG&E that they will meet with the Heath MLPAC on November 24.

The meeting adjourned at 2:54 pm. Respectfully submitted, Ned Wolf



